
Finance Ministers call for urgent
clarity on Spending Review and
Treasury Funding

Finance Ministers from across the devolved nations have today joined forces
to call for flexibility, fairness and clarity from the UK Government.

Dodds announces two new schemes to
support business recovery

Economy Minister Diane Dodds today announced two new schemes to support
Northern Ireland businesses plan for recovery.

Ministers announce appointment of the
Commissioner for Survivors of
Institutional Childhood Abuse (COSICA)

First Minister Arlene Foster and deputy First Minister Michelle O’Neill have
announced the appointment of a Commissioner for Survivors of Institutional
Childhood Abuse.

Murphy announces parity for agency
workers

Finance Minister, Conor Murphy has announced that agency workers within the
Civil Service will soon benefit from parity of pay and annual leave.
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Extensions to appointments on the
Council for Nature Conservation and
the Countryside

Environment Minister Edwin Poots MLA has announced the extension to the term
of appointment for three Members of the DAERA Statutory advisory body, the
Council for Nature Conservation and the Countryside (CNCC) commencing on 01
September 2020.
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